
       
 

 

 

 

 

28 May 2019 

 

Excellencies, 

 

As co-facilitators to lead the intergovernmental consultations on the date and modalities 

related to the commemoration of the 75th anniversary of the United Nations in 2020, we 

would like to express our appreciation for your active and constructive engagement in this 

process.  

 

We have been deeply committed to an open, transparent and inclusive process. Through five 

informal meetings with the membership we have listened attentively to views expressed.  

 

We have strived to reflect the broadest possible consensus in the enclosed final draft 

resolution. We have also been informed by the Secretariat that there will be no Programme 

Budget Implications (PBI) for this draft resolution.  

 

The draft will be put under silence procedure until 12pm on Thursday, 30 May 2019. We look 

forward to your continued support.  

 

Please accept, Excellencies, the assurances of our highest consideration.  

           
Burhan Gafoor 

Permanent Representative of Singapore 

to the United Nations 

 

Bergdís Ellertsdóttir 

Permanent Representative of Iceland 

to the United Nations 

 

 

To: All Permanent Representatives 

and Permanent Observers of the United Nations 

New York 


